
August 18 , 1967 

Mr. Chat-le A . Smith 
Mrs . E . B . Smith R lty 
32.77 Roswell Road, N. W. 
Atlanta, Oeorgta 

Dear Mr. Smith : 

M y 1 cknowl dge receipt of your letter of Ag gu t 17th 

~\ 

regarding th proposed r zoning of property in your neighborhood. 

Since the Mayor i out of the city, I m i-eferring your letter 
to th zoning committ e in order that your view may r ceive 
immedi te consider tion. 

Sincerely, 

M:r•. Ann M. Mo 
Ex cuUve Seer tary 

cc: Zoning Committ · e 




